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Camden County Receives Excellent Audit Report

Woodbine, Ga. (January 23, 2013) – A presentation was made by the County’s independent
Auditor Clifton, Lipford, Hardison & Parker, LLC on January 22, 2013 at the Board of
Commissioners Meeting. They determined that the County has achieved all compliance
requirements as established by law and auditing standards generally accepted in the United
States of America. The County has also been awarded the Certificate of Achievement for
Excellence in Financial Reporting from the Government Finance Officers Association of the
United States. This prestigious award recognizes local governments that go beyond the
minimum requirements of generally accepted accounting principles that prepare comprehensive
annual financial reports that evidence the spirit of transparency and full disclosure. This is the
highest form of recognition for a government organization to receive concerning its financials.  

“I commend the work of the Finance Department and I am proud of the achievement,” said Steve
Howard, County Administrator.
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